

September 30, 2019

Darrell Hensley Golf TLC ltd 14611 Clay St. Broomfield, CO 80023

Dear Darrell,

On behalf of the board and staff at the Denver Children's Advocacy Center (DCAC), and especially the children and families we serve, thank you so much for your generous donation of \$32,197.68. We are so incredibly grateful to have you as a supporter of our mission to prevent abuse, strengthen families, and restore childhood.

In 2018, we provided 583 forensic interviews, assessment, crisis, management and mental health treatment to 899 children, taught our prevention curriculum to 4,846 students, teachers, and parents in Denver Public Schools, and reached 859 children and their parents/caregivers with early interventions and healthy childhood services. With the help of supporters like you, we hope to have another impactful year in 2019.

Hauy Thouks?

Thank you for being a champion for the children in our community.

Warmest regards,

Gizane Indart
Executive Director

DCAC is a registered 501(c)(3) tax-exempt organization (ID# 84-1155873). No goods or services were provided in exchange for your donation. Your donation is tax-deductible to the fullest extent of the law.